
     The Weekly  

Diary Dates! 

Y2 Parent Maths Workshop 

Wednesday 16th October at 

9.00am.  Please complete your slip to 

confirm your attendance and return 

to the school office. 

 

Book Buzz  

Attenborough Class 8.50am—9.10am 

 

Happiness Day 

On Friday 18th October we will be 

having a special lunch menu to 

celebrate Happiness Day.  Please see 

attached menu.  Remember school 

lunches for ALL children are FREE. 

 

Half Term break 

School will be closed 21st—25th 

October for the half term holiday. 

 

Attendance  

Our Attendance for this week is a very 

disappointing 92.49%  however we 

are aware that a nasty sickness bug 

has hit us this week. 

Classes achieving 95% and getting 

an attendance star are:- 

Attenborough Class  97.50% 

Seacole Class   96.67% 

Cavell Class   95.86% 

Armstrong Class  95.45% 

Well done to Attenborough Class who 

are the Attendance Cup winners. 

Congratulations to Armstrong & 

Cavell Classes who are the first ones 

to achieve 5 stars and have been 

given a lollipop to take home at the 

end of the day! 

 

Don’t forget you can find all our latest 

school news on  

www.dogsthorpeinfants.co.uk or 

follow us on Twitter @DogsthorpeInf 

#dreambelieveshine 

Message From Mrs Marks 
A special thank you to some of our new EYFS 

parents who joined us on Wednesday for a 

Phonics Workshop and an opportunity to visit their 

children in their class settings, we hope you found 

the visit informative and enjoyable. Next week we 

look forward to welcoming our Year Two parents to 

join us on Wednesday for our Maths Workshop. We 

also look forward to taking part in a special 

'Happiness Day' on Friday, where we have lots of 

fun-filled things planned for our DIS family! 

 

EYFS 

This week we have 

continued to learn about 

the adventures of 

‘SUPERTATO’. We have 

looked at the setting of the 

story - a supermarket, and 

explored what we already 

know about supermarkets. 

We have learnt all about 

the number 2 and have 

explored different ways of 

showing 2 such as marks, 

objects and actions. We 

also enjoyed having our 

parents and carers in for a 

Phonics session.  

Year 1 
Each class has now taken 

part in two days of Forest 

Schools where they made 

their own medals out of 

wood, practised putting up 

a camping tent as well as 

making beautiful fairy dens 

using natural resources from 

around our outdoor 

environment. In Geography 

and Computing we have 

created our own videoed 

weather reports, please see 

the Year One learning page 

on our website for an 

update on this week's 

weather! 

Year 2 

In Design and Technology this week, we have been 

exploring lift the flap books and books with sliders and 

noticing how they make books interactive and fun for 

the reader. We have been developing our own skills by 

designing and creating our own lift the flap and slider 

pages for our pirate fact sheets. We evaluated our 

designs and made changes to improve them. We have 

had to use our SHINE Values of  imagination and 

perseverance!  


